
 
 
 
 
 
 

Direct Dial 
703-584-8669 

bkoppel@fcclaw.com 
 
May 19, 2014 

 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Behnam Gaffari 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

RE: Kymeta Corporation – Change of Contact Information 
 Call Signs: WH2XBO; WH9XEP; and WG9XEO 

 
Dear Mr. Gaffari: 
 
 Kymeta Corporation, by its counsel, requests a modification of the contact information for the 
following call signs:  WH2XBO; WH9XEP; and WG9XEO. 
 
 The contact person is now: 
 

Kenny Kirchoff 
Principal Engineer 
kkirchoff@kymetacorp.com 
T – 425-896-3777 
M – 425-681-3802 
F - 866-230-9790 
 

There is no change in the street address. 
 

Mr. Kirchoff replaces Michael Hansen, who recently left Kymeta for another opportunity. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 Robert S. Koppel 
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